
 

 

 

   

 

 

HEYHOUSES ENDOWED C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

September 4th 2020         Letter 3 

Dear Children, 

The end of our first week back together and I think we will all sleep well tonight! 

Thank you children for working so hard and for smiling for three whole days 

solid- very impressive. 

I said that ‘Smiles’ defined the first day, I think ‘Busy’ best defined Thursday and 

‘Effort’ is the word of today.  

Heyhouses children have been BUSY putting EFFORT into their work with 

SMILES on their faces. 

As Headteacher I could not ask for more- Well Done!  Thank you! 

There are lots of pictures to prove it. I have been keeping a close eye on what 

everyone has been up to in class and outside. We are getting used to all the hand 

washing and hand sanitising- there is hand sanitiser at every possible site in 

school, you cannot miss it. 

Assemblies will be Virtual for a little longer, we are loading them onto our school 

YouTube channel, even your Mums and Dads can feel part of school life from 

home! However, if the weather is good next week I am going to see each class 

outside for some ‘Headteacher Chat Time!’ It will be lovely catching up with you 

all. It may take a while but I will get to each class. I promise to let you do most 

of the talking! 

Can you find yourself on any of these pictures? 

 



Year 2 BUSY on the pirate ship! 

 

Year 3 BUSY painting. 

 

 



 

Year 1 putting EFFORT 

into Playtime. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 putting EFFORT into 

hanging around! Smiling 

too! 

 

 

 

Year 3 putting EFFORT into 

art. 

Beautiful portraits- well 

done! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Year 4 BUSY and working 

with EFFORT and SMILES. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year 4 are very BUSY- and have put a lot of EFFORT into impressing their new 

teachers. Keep it up! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 and Year 6 have been so BUSY they will appear in Monday’s letter!  

Watch out I will be out and about for some more pictures- I like to catch people 

unexpectedly- the smiles are usually bigger. 

It has been a wonderful first week back at school and everyone has genuinely 

been hard working and brilliant – I am so proud of you children.  

I have had a lovely week, thirty years has not stopped me loving being here, 

working with the children, staff and families of Heyhouses. Thank you for all the 

special memories you have given me over the years.  

With my love 

Mrs Hodgson 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

For parents who don’t know I received a very special surprise this week, 

somehow the staff knew that I have been a Heyhouses teacher for 30 years. I 

was given this lovely message: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of everyone at Heyhouses –  

Children, Staff and Governors  

We would like to say a huge  

THANK YOU 

To Mrs Hodgson for your outstanding work at Heyhouses  

Over the past 30 years.  

Your love, commitment and inspirational leadership are hugely 

appreciated.  

We hope you will enjoy many more years as our Headteacher!  

 

Thank you to everyone who planned my surprise and thank you for the lovely 

gifts. I will be honoured to continue to serve Heyhouses. 

 

 



 

All my surprises! 

My Cake! Thank you Mrs Littler. 

 

 

 

 

The inside page of my 

Scrapbook which Mrs 

Bashora created, it is 

wonderful. Thank 

you, Mrs Bashora. 

I showed it on the 

YouTube assembly. 


